
February 21, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The National Weather Service is predicting that a winter storm will reach us tomorrow
morning, Wednesday, February 22.  Heavy mixed precipitation, including freezing rain,
is predicted which will make travel very difficult.  Out of an abundance of caution, we will
be canceling school tomorrow.

The scheduled Dialogue with Doc will go on as planned at 7:00 am at Sprinkles Donuts.
All other after school activities and events will be reevaluated tomorrow based on
weather/road conditions and further communication will go out as needed.

Sincerely,

Caledonia Administrative Team


